ENGINEERING

PROJECT MANAGEMENT
3990 Colling Way, #201 Phone; (503} 699-2806
Lake Oswego, OR 97035 Fax: (503) 699-2800

February 24, 2006

Mr. Greg Pelser
Hunter Davisson
1800 SE Pershing
Portland, OR 97202

Subject: Stoller Winery

Dear Mr. Pelser,

I would like to thank you and your associates for the excellent work done for the
Stoller Winery Project. Your craftsmanship is superb, and your staff is top notch and
easy to work with. | really feel that | was working with the best of the hest. With an
almost impossible schedule, you were able to complete the systems that were needed
for harvest. When we had problems with a manhufacture’s valves, you willingly stepped
up and took care of the issue. You have my gratitude for that.

[ am truly looking forward to working with you again in the future. When you build one
of our designs, ] know that it will be done to the highest standard.

Sincerely,/

ol fp—

Tamela J. Toyoda, PE



